
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Monday February 1, 2010 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:35PM 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin Tom Kane and Al Jones 

Absent: Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Fire and Ice Night all a go! 

 

Summer Concerts  place in paper for sponsorships?  

see if a local restaurant will feed the Army Band At Federated Church 

 

Gutters on Band stand at the Town Common? The Historical Committee will bring it up 

at the March 17
th

 meeting. 

 

Met with the Master Planning Committee Arnold and Mike they will present the  

recreation board with a draft of their notes on  the meeting. The following Issues were 

discussed: 

 

Status of the upcoming Design process of the new town fields and trail devolpement 

Skate park need to start replacing some deteriorating ramps 

Reconstruction of basketball and tennis courts in the future 

Parking issue 

Community Center for various groups to use 

Pocket parks 

Increase the current Part time Coordinator to full time  

 

Next meeting with Waterfield Design 2-16-10 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:05pm 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 


